
Mammoth Lakes Town Council 
Agenda Action Sheet 

 

 

Title: Consider drafting a letter to Inyo County Board of Supervisors regarding 

Renaming the Bishop Airport. 

 

Council Meeting Date: 9/21/2022     

 

Prepared by:  Sandra Moberly, Community & Economic Development Director 

 

Recommended Motion: Staff recommends that the Council discuss the citizen proposal to 

rename the Bishop Airport and consider drafting a letter. 

 

Summary: The Town Council received a citizen request to rename the Bishop Airport (BIH) to 

recognize Dave McCoy and his legacy (Attachment 1). Both the Mono County Board of 

Supervisors and Mammoth Lakes Tourism Board have discussed this item and determined to write 

letters in response to the request from Inyo County (Attachment 2 & 3). Staff has included this 

item on the agenda to allow the Town Council to discuss the topic and consider sending a letter if 

desired.  

 

Attachments: 

Attachment 1:  Inyo County Board of Supervisors letter dated 8-18-22 

Attachment 2:  Mono County Board of Supervisors letter dated 9-13-22 

Attachment 3:  Mammoth Lakes Tourism letter dated 9-12-22 


